
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 2:10 PM 
'Guillermo Monroy' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10482-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Guillermo Monroy. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified . 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
COVIAV'vll,$$l,OV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLc:!ci PubLLe, serJLce COVIAVIAL-ssLoV\, 

2540 sviuV1Acirc:! OClR BouLevcirc:! 

TClLLcivicissee, FL323_3_3 

PvioV\,e: (250) 41.3-b4b 7 

From: Antonia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20214:51 PM 
To: 'Guillermo Monroy' <gmonroy37@gmail.com> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Guillermo Monroy. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
COVIAVIAL-$$l,OV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorfc:!ci PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COVIAVIAL-$$L,OV\, 

2540 SvtuVIAClrc:! OClR lsouLevcirc:! 

TClLLci vicissee, FL 323_3_3 

PvioV\,e: (250) 41.3-b4b 7 

From: gmonroy37=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <gmonroy37=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 

Guillermo Monroy 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20213:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



2

Dear Commissioner 
 
(Please share your thoughts here.)We are against the never ending rate increases from our 
monopolistic provider of electricity. The lack of free market initiatives to challenge the actual 
monopoly is punishing us, the users, in an unjustly way. Granting FPL returns well over 
market "Allows a too generous 10.6% Return on Equity instead of 11.5% (in 2021 Duke 
settled for 9.85% and TECO for 9.95%) … still well above the national average of 9.5%." 
demands rectification and adjustment to make it lower. Your PSC membership should aim to 
assist us the users and not to overindulge the profits for the rich. We are living quite difficult 
times. Need a remedy and adjustment to lower the increases in the fees to be paid. Thanks.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Guillermo Monroy 
1340 SW 14 Drive 
Boca Raton FL, 33486-6606  

 

 




